Honorable Town Supervisor Harley Doles
Honorable Village Mayor Abraham Wieder
c/o Tim Miller Associates, Inc.

10 North Street

Cold Spring, NY 10516

Dear Mr. Doles and Mr. Wieder,

I am writing to add my voice in support of the application for annexation of 507
acres of land into the Village of Kiryas Joel. For the reasons set forth below, I strongly
believe that this annexation is in the overall public interest of the area.

As a husband and father residing in the Village of Kiryas Joel, I enjoy many of the
services afforded to me in this community. As my family and other families in Kiryas Joel
continue to grow in size, I worry that I will not be able to have adequate living space for
my children when they get older and start their own families. I treasure spending time with
my family and I can’t imagine not having my extended family living nearby in the
annexation area, to celebrate family events and holidays with me and my wife.

The annexation will also have a positive impact on the ability to construct affordable
housing. This is a crucial need in our community as most of the residents cannot afford to
live in expensive homes on large lots.

In addition to accommodating our growth, the annexation area will also serve the
educational and religious needs of our expanding community. This new area will be able
to accommodate the construction of additional schools and houses of worship which are
crucial to the needs of my family and community.

For the sake of my children and my neighbor’s children, I urge you and the Boards
of the Town of Monroe and the Village of Kiryas Joel to support the application for
annexation.

Sincerely,

Print Name: Mr. ) Signature:
Address: ___
Apartment: Monroe, NY 10950 Date: __/__/




